
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in managing their 
business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the level of being an underwriting 
mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
To: All Florida Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: December 12, 2019 
Bulletin No.: FL 2019-14 
Subject: Revised Data Call Template for Agents   
 

On December 10, 2019, the Florida Land Title Association issued its Newsletter regarding 
various events and projects that the FLTA has been involved in.  The third item in the 
Newsletter discusses the new agent Data Call template that was approved by the Financial 
Services Commission on Dec. 3, 2019.  The FLTA has been working with OIR on improvements 
to the Data Call template for a long time.  According to the FLTA Newsletter, the plan is for the 
final version of the template to be made available in late January 2020 for collection of the 
2019 data. 
 
The Data Call does not apply to attorney agents unless the attorney is operating a corporate 
title agency. 
 
A copy of the FLTA’s Newsletter may be found by clicking this link.  
 
A copy of the proposed revised version of the Data Call template may be found by clicking this 
link. 

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/BR4zNKzb5Jd9PYX/download
https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/goDkbTmwyXSrCKz/download
https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/goDkbTmwyXSrCKz/download

